City of Milwaukee
Department of City Development

April 12, 2005

TO: Ald. Michael I)’ Amato
FROM: Michael Wisniewski

SUBJECT:  Park East TID 48 Project Plan

As required by TID Law, the City of Milwaukee convened an initial meeting of
the Joint Review Board to discuss the Park East Tax Incremental District No. 48 Project
Plan. This meeting was held on March 10, 2005 at 9:00 AM. A public notice was also
posted for this meeting as required by law.

All of the appropriate taxing jurisdictions were notified and the City of
Milwaukee, Milwaukee Public Schools and Milwaukee Area Technical College were
represented at the meeting. For MATC, Mr. Michael W. Sargent, Vice President,
Finance, attended the meeting.

The Project Plan and the economic feasibility study were discussed in detail at the
meeting. Under TID Law, the Joint Review Board does not take an action at its initial
meeting but will meet again to discuss and consider approval of the Project Plan after
action by the Common Council.
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